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Date: December 19, 2016

Statement

We, Zebra Technologies Corporation, state that the label of our device, FCC ID: UZ7MPACTHUBFXD, IC:

109AN-MPACTHUBFXD.

The label located inside the device will be visible to the users at the time they first-time install this

product due to the users have to connect the power source of this device by themselves. The users

must remove the front cover of this device first, mount the back cover to the wall and connect a USB

cable to the connector to the mounted rear cover inside this device, then connect another end of USB

cable to the external power sources. The label will be visible during this installation process.

Sincerely yours,

___________________

Larry Zhou
Regulatory Engineer
631-738-5269
Larry.Zhou@zebra.com


